A—————FREDERICKSBURG, VIRGINIA
2/21/44

MI‘. SoRoIﬂOI‘SG’
Bradford,llass.

N Dear Sir:
Many thanks to you for your report of reception of this station
during our speclal transmlsslion from 4 to 5§ A.M. E.W.T. on
Feb, 18,

This letter will serve to verify your report and your reception
of WFVA.

We are extremely pleased to hear from New Ingland, as we had
thought that the pattern would be slightly directional and
omit these states.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

(’1552313.KIE;;kThnigjh__

Phil Vhitney,
Chief ZEngineer,
WINC, W'VA

TWELVE-NINETY ON YOUR DIAL




